Dear , thank you for your Freedom of Information request submitted on 31 December 2012. Please
find below the information that you have requested.

The role of Deputy Police and Crime Commissioners were created under the Police Reform and
Social Responsibility Act 2011. Under Section 18 of that Act all Commissioner’s have the power to
appoint a Deputy and a number across the Country have opted to appoint to this position.

The reasons why Mr Grove felt it necessary to appoint a Deputy are set out in the report that was
submitted to the Police and Crime Panel, a copy of which is attached.

The Deputy is contracted to work 4 days (30 hours) per week and will receive a salary of £45,000 a
year. Details of his salary and the job specification were included within the report submitted to the
Police and Crime Panel. Decision Records, accompanied by background reports where appropriate,
are available on our website at http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Working-for-you/Decision-
Log.aspx. Decision Record 6/2012 outlines the decision to appoint a Deputy and Decision Record
9/2012 outlines consideration of the Police and Crime Panel’s report.

| hope you find this information helpful. If you think we have not supplied information in
accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have the right to
ask for an internal review. Any request for an internal review should be submitted within two
months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:
Kevin Sharp, Chief Executive, Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside, Pacific
Exchange, 40 High Street, Hull HU1 1PS.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

Louise Johnson



